PTA Newsletter

FOPJS have appointed two co- chairs for the PTA Denise Hill and Katy Quintana. Thank you to Sarah Adsett for all her hard work over the last few years. We are excited to get stuck in to some fundraising for Patcham Juniors. We are always on the lookout for ideas, help and anyone who wants to raise money for the school, please drop us a message on friendsofpatchamjunior@gmail.com or join us at our next PTA meeting on Thursday 25th April 7pm at The Longman

Fundraising heroes - get inspired



What we've raised since January

We were all amazed and overjoyed by the fabulous total raised by the sponsored book read £4,178.50 was book read £4,178.50 was beyond anything we could beyond anything we could have hoped for. Well done have hoped for managed to all the kids who managed raise such an impressive amount.

Our (ever so slightly) chaotic
easter egg hunt raised £585.50
and the Tombola raised £250,
and the Tombola raised £250,
thank you to all that came,
thank you to all that came,
patiently waited, braved the
lashing rain and muddled their
lashing rain and muddled their
way through a confusing anagram,
we hope the Easter egg was worth
we hope the Easter egg was worth
it. We and all the volunteers
appreciated all the encouraging
smiles and thanks, it was a
learning curve!



After costs our grand total raised since
January is £5840.80

Our ongoing small wins money pot, including the tuck shop, spring concert collection and non uniform day is looking very healthy at just over £500.

